Dear Colleagues,

We would like to invite you to participate in a survey about bleaching in our paper conservation practices. This way we hope to see how important bleaching is in our everyday work and what your concerns might be about bleaching. The survey will take about 15 minutes. It is anonymous, available in English and German and is processed electronically.

To participate, please click on the link below:

https://lamapoll.de/bleaching_in_paper_conservation/ 

Deadline: June 30 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]You are welcome to share the link with other paper, book and photographs conservation colleagues. Lively participation will make the survey meaningful to our profession. At the end of the survey form you have the option of giving your email address if you want to receive a summary of the survey results later. Giving your email address will not be connected to your answered survey, so it will be anonymous even to us!

With best wishes,

Selina Dieter
Irene Brückle
Conservation of Works of Art on Paper, Archives and Library Materials
State Academy of Art and Design Stuttgart, Germany

Ute Henniges
Department of Chemistry of Renewable Resources
University of Natural Resources and Life Science Vienna, Austria

Contact: Selina Dieter <selina.dieter@stud.abk-stuttgart.de 

-- 
Network Temático MEEP (Metales en el Papel)
http://orlandinivaleria.blogspot.com/
Valeria Orlandini
Conservadora de Papel y Fotografías
Chevy Chase, Maryland
EE.UU.
 
"If you want to go fast, you go alone. If you want to go far, you go together.”
                                                            Old African Proverb
